TELEPHONE Nrs. 43895-62625

Tlopl's Register of Shipping.

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

GRAMS: ,LLOYDSREG, AMSTERDAM"

Prins Hendrikkade 159,
AMSTERDAM 10 December 1962.,......

: ‘LMSTERDAM DISTRICT.

munications to be addressed to-

| THE SURVEYORS.

Dear Sir, 1 3

j Your Reference
m.s, NJAVA"

Further to your letter of 26th flovember

1962 we beg to inform you that we receifed a reply

from the Owners stating that the main engine

camshaft drive chain has already been renewed

at Galveston during the time that the "General

Examination" was held.

As our Surveyor at Valparaiso had
informed the Chief Engineer that the vessel
could proceed on voyage as long as the new
chain was on board as spare the Owners
Representatives regret that they did not inform
Mr. Wardlle at Galveston re the renewal of
! the chain,

The Owners expect that the ship will
reach Hong Kong at the end of the present month
so that a further inspection with a view to the
scrapp ing of the vessel is not further required.

Yours £githfully,

| The Secretary,
LONDON.
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